
Waitaki Girls' High School

Enrolments to be received by 31 August 2021

ENROLMENTS FOR 2022 
ARE NOW OPEN

 
Enrolments can be completed 

on the paper copy in the Prospectus pack 
or online:

https://parentportal.waitakigirlshigh.school.nz/index.php/enrolment

 
 

For further information please visit 
our website  

www.waitakigirlshigh.school.nz
 or contact the school office.


